
 

 

Spring 2 - Class 3 

English Maths Topic 

Reminders 

We are 
reading… 

For English we will 
be looking at the 
book Rosie Revere 
Engineer. We will 
engineer our own 
bridge and consider 
then problems that 
we encounter.  We 
will write an 
explanation for 
making an 
invention!  For our 
poetry week, we 
explore sounds and 
onomatopoeia. We 
will draft and write 
our own poem 
focussing on sound. 
 

In maths this half term, we move on, 
from counting in 2s, 5s, 10s and 3s, to 
making equal groups and then 
multiplication and division. Later in the 
term we will work on measurement 
and then graphs and statistics, which 
links to our computing last half term. 
 

We have history this half term, and we are 
looking at how technology has changed since 
1960.  If you have any old technology that 
you wouldn’t mind sending into school, that 
would be great. 
In science, our topic is electricity, we will look 
at appliances in the home which require 
electricity.  
 

Important Dates 
World Book Day 6th March. 
Our theme is the book “Where 
the wild things are”. 
 
Parents evenings 18th and 19th 
March. 
 

Now that the weather is warming up, please ensure 
jumpers and cardigans are clearly named. 
 
Homework sheets for Spring 2 have been sent out with lots 
of exciting new activities to try. Please send homework 
books in every Monday. 
 
Please return any reading for pleasure books, as we would 
like to change the books but have not 
received them all back in school to swap. 
 
 

 



 


